
                         
 
 
        

 
 
 
 
 

November 29, 2023 
 
Greetings Kentucky Swimming, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I congratulate your entire LSC on completing the LEAP 
program. Thank you for your efforts to highlight your areas of strength and hopefully as 
a result the LSC discovered a few areas for improvement.  
 
I have officially designated your LSC as successfully completing LEAP, a requirement to 
maintain compliance with the LSC Affiliation Agreement. Your LSC will need to renew 
LEAP next by September 30, 2025.  
 

Terry Jones 
Terry Jones 
USA Swimming 
Senior Advisor to the Southern Zone 
USA Swimming Team Services 
tjones@usaswimming.org 
719-237-0937 
 
 
 


